

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please find below details for the 25th Anniversary of World Book Day, which will take place this year on **Thursday 3rd March**.

We are thrilled to announce that we would love all of our children to dress up this year as their favourite character from a book. We are sure that you will have lots of excellent ideas but, if you need a little inspiration, please feel free to use the official World Book Day website for wonderful options that you may not have considered: www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/

In school, there will be plenty of opportunities for reading throughout the day, including peer reading across different year groups. Please ensure that your child's Home/School Organiser and reading book are brought into school on the day, to allow them to take part in all of our activities.

We will be serving up hot chocolate, costing **50p** for a cup, to drink alongside our in-class reading sessions on World Book Day, so that we can cosy up with a book and a cup!

There will be author competitions (which will be free to enter) taking place across school, with prizes ranging from stampers to gift vouchers towards the school's March Book Fair (that will take place during the week commencing Monday 7th March).

Finally, for this year's World Book Day we are going to hold a pre-loved book sale in school, in order to raise funds for our ever-growing library, and we desperately need your help to make it a success! Each book will be priced at 50p and children will be able to bring money into school to purchase any books that they would like during morning break.

Thank you for your support in advance,

Mr Husbands





















